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Re: Official statement regarding merger with CHBA  

 

We would like to inform you all about the current situation regarding discussions about a 

merge between Coffs Harbour Basketball Association and Bellinger Valley Braves 

Basketball Association.  

 

Both presidents have met once with a former representative from BNSW (Jeremy) at the 

Toormina Hotel in the early months of 2020. 

 

Both presidents then met separately with BNSW CEO Maria Nordstrom on 27th November 

2020 at Supply Cafe.  

 

Besides these two meetings with BNSW representatives there has been no other 

correspondence or official talks that have taken place with any board members of CHBA 

regarding a merge.  

  

Bellinger Braves  Basketball have always been open to any discussions about a merger 

between both associations for the betterment of basketball in the North Coast region 

 

Shane Dunlop 

President 

Belinger Valley Basketball Association 
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